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I am an Occupational therapist who must be licensed to practice my profession. I feel 

that State gun dealers are selling items that could be and have been used by those 

who have and intend to cause harm. The dealers should be licensed and be 

accountable just as a health professional. Lives are a stake and have been lost. 

Please pass this bill.  


